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Monday 25th March 2024 

Committee Secretary 

Education, Employment, Training and Skills Committee 

Parliament House 

George Street 

Brisbane Qld 4000 

Dear Committee Members, 

 

I have been homeschooling for five years now. I enjoy homeschooling because: 

- I get to spend time with my brother and sister and our animals. 

- I have time to enjoy my hobbies. 

- I am able to learn lots of different things.  

I think that my parents should be in charge of deciding what is in my best interests. Well, they are 

my parents after all! 

 

If the Australian Curriculum is made compulsory, I would not have time to pursue my other interests 

such as horse riding, acrobatics, arts and crafts, cooking with my mother and spending time with my 

brother and sister. This is why I do not wish for these changes to go forward.  

Thank you for your attention and consideration. I look forward to your response on this important 

issue. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




